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Thank you!
We hope you found this week’s virtual

Parents’ Evenings informative.

Once again, we trialled some new

technology in order to provide you with

the best possible experience available to

us in the circumstances.

The feedback has so far been extremely

positive despite the inevitable small

number of technical hiccups. We will

continue to try to keep as much normality

in the school calendar as we can, whilst

adapting the way we work to comply with

safe working practices. Your continued

patience and support is very much

appreciated.
All Souls
We would like to thank Father Gabriel

for leading our All Souls’ Mass on

Tuesday from St Wilfrid’s.

At this difficult time, we are deprived

of going to church, but thanks to

technology, we were able to once

again come together as a school

community.

Our School Chaplains have gathered

together the names of the departed

which you have sent in, and are

ensuring that everyone is remembered

during the month of November by

updating our remembrance prayer

table.

If you have anyone you would like us

to pray for, please send their names

into school.

Poppies
A quick reminder that we have poppies

and other items for sale in the school

office in support of the British Legion’s

Remembrance Day Appeal.

The full list of items, along with suggested

donations, can be found under

“Newsletters” on our website.



Remembrance Book
Please send into school the names of any

members of the Armed Forces who have

given their lives for their country to go into

a Remembrance Book which will form a

part of our Remembrance Liturgy.

Please also complete the poppy your child

has brought home and return it to the box

at the school gate when complete.
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Then I heard a voice from heaven saying, “Write this: Happy are those who 

from now on die in the service of the Lord!”

“Yes indeed!” answers the Spirit. “They will enjoy rest from their hard work, 

because the results of their service go with them.” Revelation 14:13

Stars of the Week
Key Dates

Wednesday 

11th November
Remembrance Day

Monday 30th

November
Advent Liturgy

Friday 18th

December

Christingle

School Closes

Tuesday 5th

January
School Reopens

EYFS Phoebe

Year 1 Tadiwa

Year 2 Hari

Year 3 Saxon

Year 4 Bianca

Year 5 George

Year 6 Alfie

Other Stefan (Y3)

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 30/10/20 97.3%

Top Classes

1st Year 3 – 100%

2nd Year 6 – 98.7%

3rd Year 1 – 98.1%


